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Sugarcane industry applauds passage of Senate Farm Bill 
 

 

“America’s sugarcane farmers and employees that operate our mills and refineries are thankful that the Senate approved its version of the farm bill with a strong 86 to 11 vote,” stated Ryan Weston, the CEO of the Florida Sugar Cane League and Washington Representative for the Rio Grande Valley Sugar Growers.  “Senator Nelson and Senator Rubio worked hard to fend off amendments that would have attacked current U.S. sugar policy.”

A special thanks goes to Senate Agriculture Committee Chairman Pat Roberts (R-KS) and Ranking Member Debbie Stabenow (D-MI) for their leadership to help farmers across the country.  Senators from all sections of the U.S. voiced support for America’s current no cost sugar policy.

We hope conference with the House proceeds quickly and smoothly.  Both the House and Senate versions of the farm bill continue U.S. sugar policy.

 

The Florida Sugar Cane League and Rio Grande Valley Sugar Growers members produce raw sugar in Florida and Texas and have refineries in Florida, Louisiana, Maryland, New York and California.
